

Planning Dept Email <planning@rochesterhills.org>

March 17, 2020 Planning Commission Public Meeting RE: 12 for-rent loft Townhomes project

1 message

Benjamin Bair

To: planning@rochesterhills.org

Wed, Mar 11, 2020 at 3:04 PM

Dear Commission: I live at 443 W. Tienken Rd. in Rochester Hills and would like you to consider a Traffic Study and the proposed townhome project will have on that particular portion of Tienken Rd. I think that a traffic light would be appropriate either at Winry St. or by the entrance to Bedford Square Apartments to alleviate any traffic congestion both in the morning and evening hours. Please let me know the results of my concerns after your planning commission meeting on March 17, 2017

Benjamin G. Bair, Esq. 50258 Van Dyke Ave., Suite "F" Shelby Twp., MI 48317 Telephone: (586)254-6133 Facsimile: (586)254-1262